
Antonia Hover 

CORRESPONDENCE'^^® 
9/9/2025 
DOCUMENT NO. 09297-2025 

From: John Piescow 
Sent: Tuesday, September 9, 2025 8:19 AM 
To: Consumer Correspondence; Consina Griffin-Greaux 
Subject: FW: Docket N22025001 1 -El 

Please, add to docket 20250011. 

— Original Message— 
From: Consina Griffin-Greaux <CGriffin@psc.state.fl.us> On Behalf Of Consumer Contact 
Sent: Tuesday, September 09, 2025 6:58 AM 
To: John Piescow <JPIescow@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: FW: Docket N°20250011-EI 

John, 
Please forward to clerk's office. 
C'Griffin-Greaux 

— Original Message— 
From: erikohboy@everyactioncustom.com <erikohboy@everyactioncustom.com> 
Sent: Thursday, September 4, 2025 5:24 PM 
To: Consumer Contact <Contact@PSC.STATE.FL.US> 
Subject: Docket Ne20250011-EI 

CAUTION: This email originated from outside your organization. Exercise caution when opening attachments or clicking 
links, especially from unknown senders. 

Dear Florida Public Service Commission PSC, 

My name is Erik 0 and I am a 20+ year resident of Miami Dade County. As a member of Florida Rising and a Florida 
Power & Light customer, I strongly oppose the rate increase request of almost $10 billion — the largest in US history. 
This unjust and excessive increase would burden everyday Floridians like my 87 year old mother, who must make do on 
a fixed income. 

The PSC should prioritize consumers by ensuring fair and affordable utility rates. I urge the Public Service Commission to 
reject this massive rate hike and stand by Floridians and not corporate energy monopolies. 

We need affordable and clean energy, not higher bills. 

Sincerely, 

Erik Ofengand 
Miami Beach 
Florida, USA 

The PSC should prioritize consumers by ensuring fair and affordable utility rates. I urge the Public Service Commission to 
reject this massive rate hike and stand by Floridians and not for-profit corporations. We need affordable and clean 
energy. 

Sincerely, 
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Mr. Erik Ofengand 
1555 Cleveland Rd Miami Beach, FL 33141-1716 erikohboy@gmail.com 
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